

NEWSLETTER

Reflecting on a Busy Autumn: Looking Ahead to the Festive Period. As we approach the end of 2024, it's the perfect time to reflect on what has been a truly dynamic and productive few months for our team. From September through to December, TMS Support Solution Ltd. (TMS) has been at the forefront of exciting events, meaningful engagements, and a host of activities that have strengthened our presence in the defence sector and beyond.



WHAT'S INSIDE THIS ISSUE

September:

- TMS exhibits at DVD2024
- TMS continue to support Angloco

October:

- TMS working with Polaris Government and Defense
- TMS supports The REME Charity and The RAJA

November:

- Remembrance with Paul Parr
- Remembrance with Keith Clark
- TMS welcomes new team member

December:

- Christmas message from TMS
- TMS Donates £500 to Grantham Poverty Concern

A SUCCESSFUL EXHIBIT AT THE DVD EVENT:

We are thrilled to announce that our recent participation at the DVD event was a resounding success! Over the two days, we showcased our defence solutions, connected with new clients, and strengthened relationships with existing partners and industry professionals.

A heartfelt thank you to our amazing team for their dedication and hard work in making this event such a success. We'd also like to extend our thanks to everyone who visited our stand and to those who continue to support and follow us on this journey.

As we drive future growth we're excited about the potential collaborations and ventures that are now on the horizon. Together, we are reinforcing our place as a leading SME in the defence sector, and we look forward to what lies ahead.

Thank you to mXreality for your continued support as we explore new ventures together.



TMS CONTINUE TO SUPPORT ANGLOCO

Great to see Chris Harrison with Ian Simpson Business Development Manager (BDM) at the Angloco Regional Workshop, Malvern during Factory Acceptance Trials (FATs) of the Unimog Wildfire Fire Fighting Vehicle (WFFV) before handover to Capita/Defence Fire and Rescue Service for use on Sennelager ranges. TMS are engaged with Angloco for the provision Quick Reference Guide (QRG) publications, Training and Safety Support (Safety and Environmental Case Report). Similar support is being provided for a Scania 4x4 Structural Fire Fighting Vehicle (SFFV), which is currently in production, also for the Sennelager range area. This is the latest in line of successful collaborations with Angloco where TMS have provided support for their MOD contracts.

If you require support and assistance, then don't hesitate to get in touch: sales@tmsss.com



TMS WORKING WITH POLARIS GOVERNMENT AND DEFENSE

TMS recently had the privilege of working alongside Polaris Government & Defense on-site in the UK. One of our Project Managers visited the team, and the experience proved to be highly rewarding.



The Polaris team's warm welcome and positive energy contributed to a successful collaboration, further strengthening our growing partnership. TMS is excited to continue working with such an innovative and dynamic organization.

A special thank you to Team Polaris for their hospitality and making this week a success.



OCTOBER



TMS SUPPORTS THE REME CHARITY AND THE RAJA

TMS proudly participated in the RAJA Careers and Employment Support Event at Catterick Garrison. The event brought together job seekers and employers, offering a unique opportunity for TMS to engage with the community and showcase our support for The REME Charity.

As a dedicated partner of The RAJA Charity, we were honoured to connect with attendees and discuss future career opportunities for ex-military personnel. The event allowed us to share insights into the roles available at TMS and highlight our commitment to supporting the armed forces community.

It was a fantastic occasion for networking, and we are excited to continue our support for The REME Charity and The RAJA, helping those who have served transition into civilian careers. We look forward to attending more events in the future and contributing to the success of the military community.





REMEMBRANCE WITH PAUL PARR FROM TMS

TMS recently took a moment to celebrate the exceptional dedication of Paul Parr, a valued member of the team, for his ongoing support of the Royal British Legion and the Poppy Appeal.

Paul has consistently demonstrated selfless commitment to honoring those who have served, dedicating his time each year to the Poppy Appeal and the important work of the Royal British Legion. He stands alongside fellow veterans, volunteers, and community members, embodying the spirit of remembrance and gratitude for the sacrifices made by so many.

His dedication serves as a reminder of the core values of service, respect, and compassion that are integral to both Paul's work and the TMS team. Through Paul's selfless commitment he raised £24 093 for the Poppy Appeal. We are proud to have him as part of our organization and grateful for the continued impact he makes through his contributions to such a meaningful cause.





WELCOME, MIKE CARVER!



He has recently just left The Armed Forces after 23 years of service and we're all excited to see his impact as he designs innovative training solutions to support our mission.

Welcome aboard, Mike—we can't wait to see you thrive in your new role!



EMPLOYER RECOGNITION SCHEME

GOLD AWARD 2023

REMEMBRANCE WITH KEITH CLARK

TMS is proud to recognize the dedication of Training Manager Keith Clark, who recently volunteered with 1237 (North Hykeham) Squadron in support of the Poppy Appeal. Keith, alongside his son, Cadet Corporal Christopher Clark-Monk, joined local cadets and staff at a fundraising event for the Royal British Legion.

Over the course of seven hours, the team raised an impressive £1,385.87 at a local supermarket. Keith's commitment, along with Christopher's, exemplifies the values of service, dedication, and community spirit that TMS holds dear.

We are incredibly proud of their efforts and grateful for the positive impact made in support of this important cause.



TMS DONATES £500 TO GRANTHAM POVERTY CONCERN

At TMS, we believe in giving back to the community, especially during the festive season. This Christmas, we are proud to support Grantham Poverty Concern, a local charity that works tirelessly to support individuals and families in need every day of the year.

We have donated £500 to help ensure that everyone, regardless of their circumstances, can experience the joy of Christmas. This contribution will go towards providing presents and food for families and children, spreading festive cheer and making the season a little brighter for those who need it most.

Thank you to Grantham Poverty Concern for the incredible work you do all year-round. We are delighted to support your efforts during this special time of year.





FESTIVE CHEER AND FUTURE ASPIRATIONS

Now, as December unfolds, we're balancing the festive spirit with the final push to meet our year-end goals. This season is not just about celebrating the achievements of the past few months but also looking forward to the opportunities of 2025. With the momentum we've built, there's much to be excited about.

We'll be sharing more about our journey, industry insights and company milestones in our forthcoming newsletter, so stay tuned for future updates. To everyone who has been part of our story this year—clients, colleagues, and community members—thank you for your support. We wish you all a joyful and restful festive season!

